
Redscope Primary School 

Spring 2 Home Learning 

Expected Learning  

Reading  We expect that the children read a minimum of three times a week to 
an adult or older sibling. Please record this in their planner. 
Children achieve 5 house points for reading three times in a week.  

Spelling  All children have spellings to learn each week. These are sent home in 
a booklet at the start of each half term. Please make sure that your 
child practices. 5 minutes, three times a week will make a huge 
difference. Your child can also learn their spellings on the online 
website spelling frame (details in diaries).  
They are given at the start of term and are tested on a Monday.  

Mathematics  Children need to practice their number facts regularly. Little and often 
is the key to getting these embedded.  
In Year 1, we expect the children to practise their number facts using 
the online website NumBots. Please do this at least 5 days a week for 
5 minutes.  Children will also be sent home a Maths worksheet.  

 

Additional Curriculum Task (optional)  

Please choose at least one item from the menu below and bring the home learning into 

school by Friday 28th March. This task can be done with adults. Children can choose more 

than one if they wish. The more creative the better! 

 Go on a walk and write a list of the plants and trees you see. You could research if 

they are deciduous or evergreen.  

 Draw and label your favourite plant or tree. 

 Draw a map of the local area and mark on your route to school.  

 Use a tablet to draw a picture using the skills you have learnt in computing.    

 Design a garden for the house of your dreams.  

 


